
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Ebus Doubles Travel Options between Calgary and Edmonton 

 
August 17, 2022: Ebus is pleased to announce we’ve doubled our service between Alberta’s two major 

cities. We’re adding two more daily departures at 11:45 am and 3:35 pm from both Calgary and 

Edmonton starting on August 20th, now totaling four daily trips from each city, giving our riders added 

convenience and flexibility. 

 “We’ve been serving Alberta’s transportation needs for over a decade, and we’re committed to the 

ongoing expansion and optimization of our routes and schedules,” says Raelene Miller, VP, Motorcoach. 

“We recognize the growing appetite for safe, convenient, sustainable, and affordable inter-city travel as 

we continue to focus on our passengers’ needs.” 

To that end, Ebus will start its service from Lister Hall at the University of Alberta, heading southbound 

to Calgary on Fridays and northbound to Edmonton on Sundays. This feature is tailor-made for students 

from Calgary attending U of A, just in time for the biggest in-person course offering in 3 years to begin. 

The major expansion of the service also increases access to Edmonton International Airport, giving 

travelers more options to plan their trips in and out of YEG. 

“Ebus is committed to making travel Easy; that’s why we conveniently connect to city transit options like 

Kingsway and Southgate stations in Edmonton and Whitehorn station in Calgary,” adds John Stepovy, 

Director, Motorcoach. “Ebus is Economical; our fares offer real value for money and all passengers save 

a further 5% off their fare when they book online.  Ebus is also Environmentally-friendly; our riders have 

peace of mind, knowing they’re contributing to the health of the planet when they travel with a 

company committed to taking cars off the road.” 

This significant expansion of service to the Calgary-Edmonton corridor solidifies our commitment to the 

travel needs of all Albertans, with more connectivity to our Grande Prairie and Fort McMurray routes as 

well. Whether you’re heading back to school, visiting friends and family, attending a festival or event, or 

just exploring the province, choose Ebus to do the driving and get you Safely Home.  
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